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WoAG Travel Advice 2018/09: Canberra Fog Season 2018 

 02 6215 2447 @ woagtravel@finance.gov.au  1 Canberra Ave FORREST ACT

Subject: Canberra Fog Season 2018 

Issue date: 30 April 2018 

Dear Entity Travel Manager 

As a result of Canberra’s fog season, travellers may experience delays in arrivals and departures 
from Canberra Airport due to visibility issues. Qantas and Virgin have issued information on fog 
issues, which is available on their respective websites. 

In most cases, aircraft that are parked at the airport overnight for flights before 8.00am are able to 
depart in the morning. Qantas and Virgin have advised that this applies to the following flights:  

QANTAS 

Canberra  Sydney  QF1424 / QF1510 / QF1464 
Canberra  Adelaide  QF713 
Canberra  Melbourne QF795 
Canberra  Brisbane  QF1562 

Virgin Australia 

Canberra  Sydney  VA625 
Canberra  Melbourne VA252 
Canberra  Brisbane  VA1207 (Monday only) 
Canberra  Brisbane VA1209 (Tuesday – Friday) 
Canberra  Adelaide VA625 (via Sydney) 
Canberra  Adelaide VA252 (via Melbourne) 

During the season, please advise your travellers to check the status of their flights with the 
relevant airline before heading to the airport. If business travel is critical, it may be worthwhile for 
travellers to fly out the night prior to avoid potential delays. 

Travellers should also be aware that fog can affect Brisbane, Adelaide and Melbourne airports. 

The information contained in this Advice was correct at the time of writing but may be subject to 
change. 

Please contact the WoAG Travel team if you have any questions or require further information. 
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